
      

 

On March 7th, 2023, a partnership between Olathe Youth Baseball and the Kansas City Royals was 
established, as OYB became a Crown League member of the Royals Amateur Development System 
(RADs).   As members, the coaches and players of OYB will benefit from the following: 

 

 Access to a youth, high school, or college coaches’ association 

 General coaching resources 

 Access to Royals coaching seminars 

 Royals Baseball Operations developed practice plans 

 Drill videos from minor/major league player/staff members 

 Up to date information from Crown Leagues 

 Umpire training support for partner leagues 

 Sports Medicine Resources 

 Parental Guides to support your athlete 

 

In addition, as a Crown League partner, OYB members will be engaged in various events throughout the 
year hosted by the Royals and the RADs team to help grow the game of baseball for the youth of Olathe 
and the greater Kansas City area.   

 

For more information about the Royals Amateur Development System, follow the link below.  

https://royals.mobilecoach.org/     


